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Comments: I have hiked in this area as a visitor for 20 years in both the summer and winter months. There is no

public interest in developing the lodge as proposed. It will only harm the natural beauty of the lake and

surrounding area, while promoting exclusivity to wealthy tourists. The general public will use the public land less

and it will be altered forever to serve the pleasures of a few. 

This should not be approved. 


